


























 

City of Madison Department of Planning and Development 

Inspection Unit 

Madison Municipal Bldg. 

215 Martin Luther Kind, Jr. BLVD 

Madison, WI. 53701-2984 

 

RE: Minor alteration to SIP at 4210-4216 Kennedy Road 

 

November 11, 2008 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

Habitat for Humanity of Dane County requests permission to alter the SIP 

for the 4-unit bank of townhouses it’s currently building at 4210-4216 

Kennedy Road, in the Northport Commons subdivision. Specifically, we 

request permission to make the following changes: 

 

• Alter the rooflines of the units, as represented by the plans: Our 

changes involve a simplification to the rooflines, typically by 

extending the total span of the gable roof in order to eliminate 

some of the intersecting gabling and their associated valley 

assemblies intended by the original plan. Such a simplification will 

pose a less challenging roof assembly to our groups of volunteers 

who will be doing the work, especially given its location two 

stories above ground level. We believe that the requested changes 

will yield a more volunteer-friendly roof, while still preserving the 

essential character, demeanor, and appearance of the original plan.  

• Simplify the exterior detailing in exchange for better fenestration: 

Exterior features such as false shutters and ‘gingerbread’ gabling 

ornamentation may enhance curb appeal, but here the massing of 

the building along the street is sufficiently differentiated to yield an 

interesting façade; and given the strict construction budgets 

demanded by our building program, we work to stretch every 

building dollar for the well-being of our families. We believe, 

therefore, that the additional windows suggested for the side and 

rear elevations both yield a better interior for our families and 

strengthen the exterior elevations.     

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please don’t hesitate to call 

me with any questions at 255-2549 x.107. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Michael Carlson 

Director of Community Development 



 

 








